
 

We want to become a 

Plastic-Free School! 

 

 

 

Four of our Eco Council representatives from Year 2 went to a local 

multi-school event to share ideas about becoming a plastic-free 

school.   

We joined forces with local infant and junior schools and acted out 

some drama scenes as well as a recycling sorting activity. 

We have taken away lots of lovely ideas to try to become a plastic-

free school so that we can prevent more animals from being 

needlessly harmed by our throwaway plastics. 
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Acting as 
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Sharing 

ideas 

Pretending to be 

a fox who has 

swallowed some 

plastic. 


